
January 15, 2018 

 

To:   Eric Knepp, Parks Superintendent 

CC:   TLNA Council 

 Ledell Zellers, Alder District 2 

 Vern Stenman, Big Top Events 

 Board of Parks Commissioners 

Re: Breese Stevens Fan Access Plan and Neighborhood Impact Plan 

 

Eric, 

Vern Stenman appeared before the TLNA Council on December 14, 2017, seeking support changes to 

the Fan Access Plan and the Neighborhood Impact Plan.  Concerns were expressed about the level of 

support for bicycle parking.  Vern agreed to investigate ways to expand bicycle parking and strengthen 

their commitment to bicycle parking in the Fan Access Plan.  The TLNA Council voted to support the two 

plans, with the agreement that Vern would further amend the Fan Access Plan. 

He did follow up with an additional meeting with me and Jonny Hunter, TLNA Transportation/Safety 

chair, and shortly after sent an updated Fan Access Plan, attached.   

We appreciate the changes and look forward to seeing more support for bicycle parking in 2018. 

 

 

With best regards, 

 

 
 

Patty Prime 

President, TLNA 

  

 



 


